
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, October 13 
Digging Deeper (Jr. and Sr. High) 9:30-10:15 AM 
Worship Service 10:30 AM  

Thanksgiving Monday, October 14 
Office Closed  

Tuesday, October 15 
Women of Power 9:30-11:30 AM 

Wednesday, October 16 
Women’s Book Study 6:30-8:30 PM  

Thursday, October 17 
55 Plus 10:00 AM (in the chapel)  
Eastwood Youth (Grades 6-12) 7:00-8:30 PM 

Friday, October 18 
Adult Volleyball 7:00 PM 

Saturday, October 19 
Free Clothing 9:30-11:00 AM   

Sunday, October 20 
Digging Deeper (Jr. and Sr. High) 9:30-10:15 AM 
Worship Service 10:30 AM  

*Members’ Meeting, after a short break following the morning 
worship service 

Office Hours: Tuesday-Thursday, 9:00 AM-12:30 PM 

Staff Vacations  
Rita Charron will be on holiday from October 7 to October 17.  

UPCOMING EVENTS    

Children’s Ministry  
Our Grades 2-5 children’s class is starting up again today. All 
children attending this class must be signed in at the Welcome 
Centre by a parent or caregiver prior to the service. If you have 
not yet signed in your child, please accompany him/her upon 
the children's dismissal announcement to sign in your child with 
the classroom teacher. Signing in each child will ensure a safe 
transition to and from the classroom.  

Children must also be picked up by a parent or caregiver from 
their classroom once the worship service has concluded.  

55 Plus  
Thursday, October 17, 10:00 AM 

Join us for a time of fellowship as we enjoy a live painting and 
devotional by the talented Carol Bangell. 

Potluck lunch to follow. Please bring a dish to share and your 
own plates and cutlery. 

Adult Volleyball 
Friday, October 18, 7:00 PM 

Adult volleyball is back! We will meet the third Friday of each 
month! Open to anyone 18 years of age or older.  

Looking Ahead  
Wednesday, October 23: Men’s Book Study 7:00-9:00 PM 

Sunday, October 27: Corporate Prayer Meeting 3:00-4:00 PM 

Serving Opportunity: Baking for Sunday Morning Fellowship   
If you would like to bake for Sunday morning fellowship, please 
sign up at the Welcome Centre. 


